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An Roinn Tithiochta,

-----

Department of Housing,
Planning and Local Government

Subject to Lease/l ease Denied

Mr. Michael Sheary

Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary
Dublin Port Company

Port Centre

Alexandra Road

Dublin D01 H4C6

12 September 2018

Our Ref: FS006893
(Please quote on all
correspondence)

Foreshore Consent Application on behalf of Dublin Port Company in respect of
MP2 project
Dear Mr. Sheary,

| refer to the foreshore consent pre-application in respect of the MP2 Project, received
on 10 September 2018.

| can confirm that this Department has no objection to the making of an application for
planning permission in respect of the proposed development.

No works can be undertaken on the foreshore until the appropriate foreshore approval
has been obtained.

Yours sincerely,

David Carolan

Marine Planning-Foreshore Section
053 9117477
David.carolan@housing.qov.ie

Béthair an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Y35 AP90
Newlown Road, Wexford, Y35 AP90
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